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Booneslick Star September, 2007 Vol. 30, Issue 3 Member of Heartland Quilt Network 

  From the CEO... our CEO . . . 

  

Hi and happy end of the summer to all.  I 
hope you are staying cool, have the kids and 
grand kids back in school and are ready to start 
your fall quilting projects.  I love fall and Hal-
loween and enjoy making table runners and table 
decorations from these fabrics.   

I had a wonderful vacation in California 
with my three exceptional grandchildren. I did 
do some sewing with them and made the grand-
daughters pink poodle skirts.  Such fun to share 
my sewing enthusiasm with the kids.  Hope some 
of you have had time this summer to teach a 
youngster to quilt or sew.   

The guild activities will start off with a 
fall workshop by Becky Goldsmith.  I am looking 
forward to learning some appliqué skills and to a 
great lecture and workshop. Hope you will join 
me.  Both the Day Chapter and the Starlight 
Piecemakers have lots of wonderful programs so 
plan to attend as many meetings as you can.      

Don't forget about those holiday pro-
jects and gifts you "forgot" to finish last year.  
I often say that if I would finish all my UFO's I 
would never have to give another store bought 
gift in my lifetime! I get lots of inspiration from 
show and tell so bring in your current projects 
and help your fellow quilters get going.  
       As you know this is the 30th year anni-
versary of the BTQG so we want to make it ex-
tra special.  I am looking for a volunteer to chair 
the 30 Year Committee.  Please let me know if 
you would be willing to help out with this event.   
       Have a wonder f ul quilt y mont h ahead 
and see you at the guild meetings. 

             Kay Grebing 

SEPTEMBER MEETING DATES: 

Starlight Chapter:  9/6/07  7:00 p.m. 

Day Chapter:  9/10/07  1:00 p.m. 

September Programs

 

Day Chapter - Libby Wallis will present our Septem-
ber program 

 

A Quilt Collectors Trunk Show.  Libby be-
gan quilting and collecting quilts in the 1970 s but it was not 
until the 1990 s that she began collecting, quilting and study-
ing quilt history.  Libby s passion is quilt history and re-
searching the quilts in her collection.  She has researched an 
album quilt dating from the late 1880 s, documenting the 
lives of four generations of women who migrated from South 
Carolina to Kansas and the family s struggle to live in a free 
state.

 

Several of her quilts may be seen in Kansas City Star s Star 
Quilts and Star Quilts II Books.  Her presentation to the 
BTQG will feature the best of her collection along with sto-
ries about collecting, decorating with quilts and quilt history. 

Starlight Chapter

 

-  

Becky Goldsmith of Piece O' Cake  Designs will 
present a lecture "Let's Talk About Color!" on Thursday 
evening September 6th at 7 p.m. at Fairview United 
Methodist Church.  Becky poses this question "We walk 
around with our eyes open - but how much do we really 
see?"  Her answer will explain what you can learn about 
color just by paying attention.  Becky will share what she 
has figured out about color over the years and how she 
uses what she has learned in her quilts.     

Becky graduated from Oklahoma University in 
1978 with a degree in interior design.  Her husband's 
career has taken them to Tempe, AZ, Tulsa, OK and 
most recently to Sherman, TX.  Becky met her partner 
Linda Jenkins at the Green Country Quilter's Guild in 
Tulsa.  Together they started Piece O' Cake Designs in 
1994.  Becky describes making quilts as "interesting, 
fulfilling and challenging."  Running their business is not 
what Becky thought she would be doing with her life 
when she graduated from college but she says it is so 
much better than anything she could have imagined.     

We are fortunate that Becky was able to rear-
range her schedule after Linda Jenkins had to cancel 
due to health problems.  
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From the Presidents... our 

Day Chapter   
As promised there will be a theme for show n 

tell each month. This is in addition to whatever 
people bring for the usual show n tell. For 
September the theme will be Friendship Quilts. If 
you have been the recipient of blocks from the 
friendship quilt program bring your finished quilt 
or quilt top to the September meeting. Potentially 
there could be literally hundreds as each chapter 
has had friendship drawings for twenty years. The 
goal has always been to share the completed top 
three months after the blocks have been returned. 
We won t be asking you to tell us when your 
name was drawn.  

Our second focus will be interest groups. We 
have groups on 30s quilts, appliqué, red work, 
and charm quilts to name a few. Since many of 
the interest groups can only accommodate the 
current numbers, new groups may be needed. If 
you are interested in forming a new interest group 
or a bee come prepared.  A bee is a small group 
(6-10 people) that gathers for stitching, 
conversation, and mutual support. It does not 
have to center on any particular type of quilt.  We 
are inviting the current interest groups to share 
information and examples. 

Bettina  

Starlight Piecemakers 
Chapter  

Dear Friends,  

I told you that summer in Missouri is only good for 
indoor activities 

 
like quilting! Fall can t come too 

soon! My grass is brown. My flowers are wilted. Since 
Mother Nature is off on vacation somewhere and the 
outside looks dry and dreary, we can focus on beauti-
ful things inside  like fabric and quilts.  

We have a wonderful workshop coming up in Oc-
tober with Annie Helmericks-Louder. She is an artist, 
college professor in art, and best of all, a quilter. If you 
have ever had the equivalent of writer s block  can 
we call it a quilter s block  this class will help you un-
derstand colors, design, and all those things that 
make a quilt a beautiful and pleasing.  Annie loves the 
outdoors and uses the outdoors as a basis for many 
of her art pieces and her quilts. This is her description 
of what she does: Utilizing direct-observation paint-
ings and drawings, I expand these initial experiences 
into sequential poetry and fibers works.   

This class is the continuation of the class that she 
held here in March but you don t need to have taken-
the March class to take the October class   anyone 
will benefit and enjoy this class.  You can see her art 
on her website: www.helmericks.com.  

On another note, due to family issues, Joanna Loll  
had to resign the position of VP for the evening 
guild. If any one is interested in covering the last 9 
months of the term, please contact any of the board 
members.   

Piecefully Yours,  Carol Fresenburg 

Future Classes with Bettina. . . 

September 17: Village Commons, a full day, machine 
piecing workshop, 10 4 at Appletree Quilting Center.  
The quilt is an adaptation of the traditional Boston 
Commons pattern and is a wonderful way to use a bor-
der print.  Class Fee:  $45.00 

September 24: Perkiomen Nine Patch, a full day, ma-
chine piecing workshop, 10-4 at Appletree Quilting 
Center. The project is a variation of the classic nine-
patch quilt. It is a tradition and regionally popular in the 
Perkiomen Valley of Pennsylvania.  While it has the 
simplicity of a nine patch, it encompasses the flexibility 
of log cabin.  Class Fee:  $45.00. 

Registration information and samples will be available 
at the September meetings or call or email Bettina at 
449-1602 or bettinaqc@socket.net.   

BOONESLICK TRAIL QUILTERS GUILD  
2008 QUILT SHOW  

Quilt Show Committee Meeting 
Sunday, September 23, 2007  1:30 p.m. 
Library Conference Room A 

We have had a wonderful response from mem-
bers volunteering to participate on the quilt 
show committee.  However, we still need a few 
more people .at least a couple more peo-
ple to help with the boutique committee, some-
one to coordinate the vendors and someone for 
program/publications.   And, remember, you 
can always buddy up.

 

 Several people who 
have volunteered have done so with a friend.   
Give me a call or email me (573-864-3936 or 
bymindy@hotmail.com). 

Mindy 
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Have You Paid Your Dues? 

BTQG s fiscal year started on July 1, 2007 and 
dues are now due for 2007-08.  Just think what 
you will miss out on if you don t renew!    For 
starters, no more newsletters after this one.  
Then, if your dues are not received by September 
10th, your name won t make it into the new direc-
tory and your quilting friends will think you 
dropped off the face of the earth.  Better not risk 
it.  Send in your dues today! 

Hello friends,  

I am the new Finance Chair!  How about that?  I 
would like to build a planning team to help make 
decisions and plan the event or activities.   
Later, I will also need most of you to help once 
that event is planned and held.  Let me know if 
you are interested in helping with the planning 
by emailing me at theacademy@charter.net. 

Thanks so much, 
Becky Covington 

QUILT SHOP NEWS 
If you haven t been to Miss Millie s Quilt 

Shop lately, you are in for a surprise. In April 
she moved to her new location at 3806 Button-
wood, Suite 106, Columbia where she has more 
space, big windows, some new fabrics including 
batiks and Thimbleberries baby fabrics, bigger 
classroom, more stencils and embroidery blocks 
and more gift items.  There is also more room 
for Marilyn s two long arm quilters. 

On Saturday, October 6, 2007 at 10:00 
a.m., Miss Millie s is hosting a Quilt Parade at 
Missouri Girl s Town off Interstate 70 at Exit 155 
south. There will be a collection of quilts in the 
parade including some which will be donated to 
the girls and some in private collections.  Also 
on display will be the Sunbonnet Sue wall hang-
ings which members of the Thimbleberries Club 
made for each of the girls at Girl s Town.  After 
the parade, there will be an excellent buffet 
lunch at a cost of $5.00. 

The event is open to all.  A small dona-
tion is requested. 

Are You Interested in Art Quilts??? 

Quilt National will be exhibiting about 75 art quilts at 
the Foundry [Old St. Charles, 520 N. Main  - 636-255-
0270] between September 25th and October 26th.  The 
upstairs of the Foundry is comprised of artist s studios 
with windows so visitors can see what each artist is 
working on.  Admission is $6.00 for the show.  The 
Gallery is closed on Mondays but it is open Tuesdays 
Saturdays from 10-5 and Sunday 12-4.  Per Bonnie 
Younquist, this is a fantastic must see show which only 
comes our way every two years.  For more information, 
call Bonnie at 573-474-6737. 

NEWS FROM THE EXECUTIVE BOARD

 
The audit for the 2006-2007 fiscal year has been com-
pleted and accepted.  The report stated the books were 
well organized and documentation was very clear. 

Approval was given to proceed with a 2008 exhibit of 
antique and vintage (at least 50 years old) quilts at the 
Boone County Historical Society.  It will open May 15 
and run to June 29, 2008.  Members can begin thinking 
of quilts they would like to loan for this exhibit.  

It was approved to continue to place the BTQG books 
in the "new member packets."  Books will continue to 
be sold to the old members for $2.00. 

Approval was given to book the Bare Bones Retreat for 
October 3, 4, and 5, 2008. 

Joanne Loll's resignation as Vice President of the Day 
Chapter was accepted.  Efforts are being made to find 
a replacement in the near future.  

Congrats to Maureen Coyne!!! 

Maureen has the distinction of  winning 
both the day and evening Friendship 
Block drawings in the same month.   
Maureen moved to Columbia from Utah .  
She and her husband have a nine year 
old son and run the Coyne Agency which 
is a health insurance business.  Besides 
quilting, Maureen is an avid reader, a 
runner and a kitchen cabinet refinisher.  
Maur een s choices f or her Fr iendship 
Quilt will be disappearing nine-patch and  
snow crystal.  Maureen is excited about 
winning  she is thinking of changing her 
name t o Lucky Coyne.  
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A Special Thanks to those people who are do-
nating and buying the patterns and books we 
have had for sale at recent chapter meetings.  
The proceeds from these sales will be used to 
help fund library purchases since the library had 
a budget reduction this year.  Please continue to 
stop by the library and see the new items we 
have available for purchase each month. 

If you would like the library to purchase a book 
that is of interest to you please email me at 
gbnichols@charter.net and I will be glad to look 
into purchasing it for the library.  

Thanks again, 

Barb Nichols 

   
Use Your BTQG Library! 

 

TIPS, TOOLS &  TRICKS 
BY Janice Haralson  

Grab a needle and thread, it's time to 
make yo-yos.  Clover Needlecraft's new tool 
makes it easy to create round, flower, or 
heart shaped yo-yos in various sizes in a 
flash.  Just place your fabric between the 
disc and the plate, snap the pieces together, 
then hand stitch through the holes.  Pop out 
the disc, pull the thread tightly, knot and 
you r e done. Your yo-yo will have a hem and 
finished edge for the center.  You can make 
your own original yo-yo projects.  

To help finish the yo-yo's you can pur-
chase washers from you local hardware 
store.  Place the yo-yo's with washer inside 
and press with hot iron and starch.  They will 
hold the press, so that you have a round cir-
cle yo-yo that can be attached with a fin-
ished edge.  

Feel Like  
Cruising and Quilting??? 

Three quilt shops in our area, Appletree 
Quilting Center in Columbia, Rustic 
Yearnings in Independence and Quilter s 
Harvest in Higginsville are sponsoring a 
quilting cruise.  It will be an 8 day/7 
night Caribbean Cruise from April 13 to 
April 20, 2008.  Stops along the way will 
include Montego Bay, Grand Cayman Is-
lands and Cozumel, Mexico.   There are 
both quilter and non-quilter companion 
packages so you can take your spouse or 
a friend.  The cruise embarks from Gal-
veston, Texas and some services such as 
air transportation are not included.  
Cruise packages begin at $1099 and a 
$500 deposit will hold a spot for you.  
For more information, contact Mary Nun-
nelee at 816-517-1883.  [Serious cruisers 
are urged to apply for passports early!] 

In Our Own Backyard!!! 

From the Prairie Pine Quilt Guild  Mexico, 
MO . . . 

September 4 from 1-3 p.m., Pat Knoechel, 
Eleanor Bur ns sist er , will be giving a f r ee 
demo on Eleanor s pat t er ns, books, f abr ics 
and gadgets at the First Presbyterian 
Church in Mexico, MO.     Admission:  Free.  
More Info:  ljcarlson@hughes.net. 

September 17 from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. Ami 
Sims will be giving a wor kshop on Twist ed 
Sist er s also at t he Fir st Pr esbyt er ian 
Church in Mexico.   Fee for the class  is 
$45.00.  More Info:  ljcarl-
son@hughes.net. 
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Congratulations to Joan Pottinger  
July Friendship Block Winner 

Evening Chapter 

Joan moved to Columbia 5 years ago via Georgia 
and Arkansas.  Two of her three children as well 
as four grandchildren live here.  Another child 
lives in Los Angeles.  Joan started quilting when 
her job as a professor at Hendricks College in 
Conway, Arkansas was eliminated after 9/ll.   
She also found that quilting was a quick way to 
make f r iends in a new communit y.   J oan s cur -
r ent f avor it e pr oj ect is a sampler of st ar s.

  
Do You Remember?

 
September 1982 [25 years ago], BTQG dues was 
$3.00 a year! 

September 1987 [ 20 years ago], BTQG dues was 
$10.00, the guild hosted workshops  with Jean Ray 
Laury and Nancy Kennedy volunteered to present a 
series of Exercises We Can Do as We Quilt.

 

September 1992 [15 years ago], you could go to 
the 1993 retreat at the Rickman Center for $80.00! 

September 1997 [10 years ago], Jackie Pruneau 
was our CEO; Rhonda Robb and Pat Gainor were 
new members and you could go to the 1998 retreat 
at the Rickman Center for $90.00!  

 
Barbara K. Bunton 
107 Mason Ct. 
Hallsville, MO  65255 
573-696-3866 
jbunton@centurytel.net

  
Sheri Conrad 
12300 N. Nicole Drive 
Hallsville, MO  65255 
573-696-3372 
sconrad01@centurytel.net

  

Pam Gainor [renewal]  
1030 Bourn Ave. 
Columbia, MO  65203 
573-445-7774 
gainorpb@socket.net

   
Nancy Mossbarger 
402 Rain Forest Parkway 
Columbia, MO  65202 
573-256-1717  

Karen Moore 
15220 N. Rt. U 
Hallsville, MO  65255 
573-696-3622  

Karen Guthrie 
Rt. 3, Box 3303 
Marshall, MO  65340 
660-886-5797 
kguthrie@mmuonline.net 

Please Behave by Bee Kuckelman  

If I get upset today, I know that you will cause it 
When I take you from your home in my dark closet. 
I start to sew a strip and then you pause it.  

You sometimes make me hold my head 
And turn at least three shades of red 
When you spin and snap and snarl your thread.  

Once again I take a look 
In the old reliable instruction book 
And re-thread every little eye and hook.  

My latest quilt needs a binding 
So kindly keep your thread unwinding 
Without a break or chunk or grinding.  

I won t ask, old Singer, that you really sing 
Or dance a fancy ballet step for spring. 
Just settle down and do your sewing thing.  

I hope and pray for no more tricks 
No clogs, no stops, no clacking clicks 
Nor stitches glitched and never fixed.  

All I want is your steady hum 
As you merge three layers into one 
So I can see my project done. 

Kudos to Becky Covington!!!

 

Exciting News!!!   Becky received news in 
early August that her quilt Sundance which was 
accepted into the Denver National Quilt Show last 
spring, has just been accepted as a finalist in Hous-
ton at the IQA this fall.  Sundance is an abstract 
wall quilt made from Becky s hand painted fabrics 
and embellishments.  Becky learned the technique 
from Gerry Chase in a class she took at Lake Ta-
hoe.  Look for Becky up near the ceiling.  She says 
she is still walking ten feet off the ground. 
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QUILT-A-GRAM 

Published monthly by Booneslick Trail Quilters Guild, a not-for-profit 
organization, established in 1978, and dedicated to educating its members and 
the community in the art and appreciation of quilt making.  

2007-2008 BTQG Executive Board   

CEO /Chairman:  Kay Grebing 573-442-2561 

Vice-Chairman: Willie Morris 573-445-4217 

Secretary: Joan Westcott 573-874-8160 

Treasurer: Dennis Smith 573-445-7787 

Publications Jan Oehrle 573-441-9972 

Quilt Show: Mindy Smith 573-874-1308 

Librarian: Barb Nichols 5573-657-9595 

Historian Jane Lee 573-445-1621 

Retreat Chair Cindy Green 
Nancy Antonio 

573-239-0029 
573-445-6604 

Service Project: Judy Gieselman 
Carrol Lewis 

573-445-2381 
573-657-4532 

Web page Editor: Janet Hollandsworth 573-445-1073 

Day Chapter Pres: Bettina Havig 573-449-1602 

Evening Chapter 
Pres: 

Carol Fresenburg 573-657-4284 

Past CEO: Suzanne Henage 573-445-7949 

Day Chapter Board 

President: Bettina Havig 573-449-1602 

Vice-President: Kathy Ennis 573-442-1117 

Secretary: Marge Hicks 573-445-7230 

Membership: Pat Leistner 
Donna Burris 

573-446-0811 
573-474-4338 

Hospitality: Sandy Moritz 573-442-3777 

Friendship Blocks: Emma Jo Raines 573-682-5130 

Past President: Nancy Antonio 573-445-6604 

Starlight Piecemakers Board 

President: Carol Fresenburg 573-657-4284 

Vice-President: 

  

Secretary: Carolyn Licht 573-234-1689 

Membership: Pam Mann 
Nancy Jackson 

573-445-7871 
573-445-6136 

Hospitality: Anne Lewis 
Priscilla Strube 

573-657-2188 
573-474-5149 

Friendship Blocks: Kay Shoner 
Joan Pottinger 

573-443-3395 
573-443-5303 

Past President: Patti Cantu 573-234-2029 

Regular meetings of the Guild are held on the first Monday of the month at 1:00 pm and the first Thursday of the month at 7:00 pm at the Fairview United Methodist 
Church, 3200 Chapel Hill Rd., Columbia, Missouri. Annual dues are $30 for the fiscal year of July 1 to June 30. Dues are payable on July 1st. Newsletter deadline is 
the Wednesday after the Executive Board Meeting at 5:00 pm, of each month. Email items to Jan Oehrle at joehrle@centurytel.net 

Treasurer s Report -  July 31, 2007  

  Checking:   4,201.59 

  IMMA:    1512.96   

CD s:  10,900.15 

Members:  Total Members as of 
7/31/07  

          166 

  Appletree Quilting & Viking Center                       
Guild Appreciation Discount For 

BTQG Members 
On the day of each of the two Booneslick Trail 

Quilters Guild  monthly meetings, Appletree Quilting 
& Viking Center will offer guild members a 20% dis-
count on non-sale items.  This includes fabric (1/2 yard 
min.), notions, books, and machine accessories.  
(Machines, sewing cabinets, and class fees are ex-
cluded).     Please present your BTQG membership card 
to take advantage of this offer. 

WHAT'S HAPPENING...   

Sept 1-3  Independence Piecemakers, 31st Annual Show.  
Info:  (816)325-7370.  

Sept 6-8

 
- Central Iowa Fall Frolic Shop Hop.  Info:  515-

963-8758. 

Sept 21-23

 
- 3rd annual Round Bobbin Everything Quilting 

and Sewing Expo, St Charles MO, at the St Charles Conven-
tion Center.  For more info:  800-367-5651. 

Sept 28-29

 

-  Calico Cut Ups Quilt Show, Lions Community 
Bldg, Branson, MO.  Info:  417-546-5921. 

Sept 29-30

 

- Country Patchwork Quilt Guild 20th Annual 
Quilt Show, Salt Fork YMCA, 740 E Yerby, Marshall, MO 
www.countrypatchworkquilters.com.  

Sept 29-Oct 14

 

- 31st Annual Heart of America Quilt Show, 
Crown Center, Kansas City, MO.  Info:  816-228-9308. 

Oct 6-26

 

 Quintessential Quilt Exhibition 2007, University 
City Public Library. Info:  618-236-9010.  

Oct 14 Jan 3/08 Masterpiece Quilts from Shelburne Mu-
seum on display at the Wichita Art Museum, Art of the Nee-
dle Exhibit.  Info:  316-268-4921 
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Booneslick Trail Quilters' Guild 
P.O. Box 542 
Columbia, MO 65205-0542 

September Birthdays

 

Deanna Rupp   Sep 02 

Anne Brady   Sep 03 

Mary L Bentele  Sep 04 

Margaret Muegenburg Sep 04 

Marla Mueller  Sep 04 

Mary F. Tompson  Sep 04 

Libby Luetjen  Sep 05 

Jan Canyon   Sep 10 

Mary Lu Brown  Sep 14 

Connie Rice   Sep 17 

Susan Tharp   Sep 17 

Marilyn Smith  Sep 18 

Karen Guthrie  Sep 22 

Jackie Berry  Sep 23 

Pam Close   Sep 23 

Lauri Murphy  Sep 24 

Joan Waller   Sep 24 

Donna Baker   Sep 26 

Sharon Clark  Sep 26 

Jo Rohr   Sep 26 

Lillian Black   Sep 27 

Lorna Miller   Sep 27 

Betty Ethington  Sep 29 

Day Chapter Meeting

 

September 10, 1:00 p.m. 

Libby Wallis 

A Quilt Collectors 

Trunk Show

 

Starlight Piecemakers Chapter 
Meeting

 

September 6, 7:00 p.m. 

Becky Goldsmith 

Lets Talk About Color
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Registration Form 
Quilter s Tea Party

 
Annual BTQG Retreat 

February 22, 23, 24, 2008 
Name:_______________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________________ 

City:___________________State: ___________Zip:_____________         

Daytime Phone: _________________Evening Phone: ___________________ 

E-mail Address: _____________________________________________________  

I wish to participate in Secret Sister: ___ yes; ___ no (If yes, complete and return Secret Sister form.)  

CLASSES: Please mark the class(es) you would like to take in order of preference, i.e. #1 is first choice.* 

________ SPRINGTIME TABLE RUNNER with Anna Mary Hughes.  Saturday Morning, 9:00  11:30 a.m. 

________ I M A LITTLE TEA POT with Willie Morris and the Teabags.  Saturday Evening, 7:00  9:00p.m.   

*Supply list for all classes will be included in your retreat packet. 

*If you sign up for a class and change your mind, let Cindy or Nancy know asap. 

*Same applies if you want to add a class later; deadline to add is January 31st. 

Roommate Request(s): ________________________________________________________ 

Special Requirements: (diet, room accessibility, etc.) 
________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________ 

Retreat Fee: ($135.00)   ___________  

Massage: ($10.00) Please indicate preference:     AM ______ PM ______ 

Total:   $___________  

Amount Paid: __________  Check Number: __________ 

Mail Registration and Secret Sister forms with full payment

 

on/or after September 21, 2007 to:  

Cindy Green 10951 N. Forest Park Way, Hallsville, MO 65255. 

No early registration forms or partial payments will be accepted.   
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SECRET SISTER INFORMATION FORM  

The Secret Sister activity is optional, but lots of fun! The idea is to pass anony-
mous small gifts to your Secret Sister throughout the weekend, and one big gift that will 
be given out Sunday morning at breakfast. The idea is not to spend a lot of money (no 
more than $15.00 on the big gift) , but to give tokens of fun and friendship. Bring your 
big gift wrapped, with your Secret Sister s name on the outside and yours on the inside. 

Please complete the following questionnaire so your Secret Sister can use this information in selecting 
your gifts. You will receive your Secret Sister s information in your retreat packet.  

Name: _________________________________________________________________ 

Number of years quilting? ______ Favorite quilt patterns? ________________________ 

I prefer hand piecing or machine piecing? _____________________________________ 

Hand quilting or machine quilting? ___________________________________________ 

Favorite colors? _________________    Least favorite colors? _____________________ 

Type of fabric you enjoy or like to collect? _____________________________________ 

Favorite quilt shop? _______________________________________________________ 

Favorite quilt designer/author? ______________________________________________ 

What pattern would you like to make or have?__________________________________ 

Hobbies outside of quilting? _________________________________________________ 

I like to collect: ___________________________________________________________ 

Favorite s snacks: _________________________________________________________ 

Food allergies or special diet considerations? ___________________________________ 

Favorite holiday? _________________ Favorite music?___________________________ 

What colors are in your sewing room?_________________________________________ 

Other guild members who know your likes & dislikes: ____________________________ 

Other helpful information? __________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________  

If you have any questions regarding this Secret Sister activity, please contact: 

Cindy Green at (573) 352-239-0029 (C) or E-mail Cindy at cinbin76@yahoo.com  
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Mini Christmas Trees

 
An EASY Foundation Pieced Wall Hanging 

Presented by Connie Chunn 

Where:  Fairview United Methodist Church    Cost:  $25.00 

When:   Monday, October 1st     9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  

In this 3 hour class you will learn to make a simple tree quilt or wall hanging using an easy foundation 
paper piecing method.  There are only three blocks in this quilt but it can be expanded to make a table runner, 
door decoration, etc.  Use some additional embellishment or embroidery if you like.  Won t it be nice to have 
something done ahead for yourself or as a gift for Christmas?  

Additionally, Connie will be presenting a lecture for the BTQG day group meeting in the afternoon. 

PLEASE NOTE:  Connie will make a kit available for this workshop at a cost of $15.00.  If you would like 
a kit, please check the appropriate space on the registration form. 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

CONNIE CHUNN WORKSHOP 

Easy Foundation Pieced Wall Hanging 

Monday, October 1st 

Participant Limit:  20 

Workshop Fee:               $25.00  ________ 

Workshop Kit [optional]:            $15.00  ________ 

Total Enclosed:                  ________ 

Name:_________________________________________   Check #_____________ 

Address:_____________________________________________________________ 

Phone #______________________________  E-Mail_________________________ 

Make check payable to:  BTQG 

Mail Registration form and check to: 

Kathy Ennis, 16 Business Loop 70 East, Columbia, MO  65203  

PLEASE MAIL ON OR AFTER SEPTEMBER 1ST, 2007 
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WORKSHOP 

Annie Helmericks-Louder 

Variations on a Single Theme 

Oct. 26 & 27, 2007  

Fee:   $75.00 including some supplies.  Class Size Limit:  12  

Name:_________________________________________________ Check #_________ 
Address:___________________________________Phone#______________________ 

E-Mail Address__________________________________________________________  

Make check payable to BTQG. 

Do not mail before September 3rd.   Mail registration form and check to:   

Patti Cantu, 3204 Kunlun Drive, Columbia, MO 65203. 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Annie Helmericks-Louder  

2 Day Workshop 

Designing a series:  Variations on a Single Theme 

October 26 & 27, 2007  9:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

Held at Trinity Presbyterian Church    1600 W. Rollins Road 

Doors will open at 8:30 AM 

This is a continuation from her first workshop Improvisation with Color and Design.  
During this workshop you will learn how to abstract one image and turn it into a series of 
related designs.  We will begin working from a black and white photograph and then com-
bine collaged colors torn from magazines with painting, and drawing which will become 
three distinctly different, yet related designs. Working with all three designs simultaneously 
we will learn how to translate and abstract our idea into cloth.  Fabric will be used in all 
three designs.  For more information contact Patti Cantu.  She will have flyers and supply 
list at the meetings. For lunch a box lunch maybe ordered, so please bring cash.  An estimate 
is $6.00 per person. 
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